
HORRINGER-cum-ICKWORTH PARISH COUNCIL 
Notice of the Parish Council Meeting on Monday, 26th February 2024 

In Horringer Community Centre small meeting room at 7.30pm 
Members of Horringer-cum-Ickworth Parish Council are duly summoned to attend the 

above meeting. 
 

Democratic 15 minutes Public Question Time: From 7.30pm residents are invited to give 

their views and question the Parish Council on issues on this agenda or raise issues for future 

consideration at the discretion of the Chairman. The formal Parish Council meeting will 

commence at 7.45pm.   

 

1. Record Councillors’ Apologies for absence. 

 

7.45 

2. Declarations of Interest 7.50 

3. To consider the Approval of the Minutes of the Last Meeting – 15th January 

2024                                                                                                                                                                                

7.55 

4. Review Action Points from the last meeting 8.00 

5. • County Councillor’s Report (KS) 

• Community Council Report (EB) 

• Borough Councillor Report (KS) 

• Tree Report (JF) 

• Chairman’s Report (CK) 

8.10 

6. Updates 

SIDs & Speed Survey (TL) 

Neighbourhood Plan (IF) 

8.25 

7. Planning Applications 
 

8.40 

8. Finances 

• Payment schedule and invoices to be paid (introduce new internet 

banking form) 

• Any invoices received after the agenda had gone out 

• Review the quote for grass-cutting 

• Approve invoice payment for Elan 

8.45 

9. Local plan  9.00 

10. Policies - Financial, Standing orders, Internal Controls 9.15 

11. AGM 9.20 

12. Correspondence 

• Fallen tree on The Green 

• Manhole cover on The Green 

• Planning for felling of trees in a conservation area 

9.25 



• Entrance to bridle path from Westley Lane 

• Resident struck by a lorry while on the path on The Street 

• Church Rev Max 

• Bin on The Green near benches 

13. Councillor reports for future items on the agenda 9.30 

14. Date of next scheduled meeting to be confirmed as 18th March 2024 9.40 

 
Please be aware the meeting may be filmed or recorded. Members of the public are invited 
to attend but are respectfully asked not to contribute during the meeting unless invited by 
the Chairman so to do.  
 


